# **PSA NEWSLETTER**

**JULY 2025** 

#### **A BUSY YEAR**

What a busy term it has been for the PSA at Goring C of E Primary school!

This school year the PSA have organised 2 school fairs, a pom pom hunt, 2 school discos, panto tickets, served refreshments at multiple events, ice cream Fridays, a rave run and held uniform sales, along with other fundraising initiatives such as Asda cashpot.

Thanks to your support we have raised almost £15,000 for the school which is fantastic!

#### **SUMMER FAIR 2025**

We held another successful summer fair last week and hope everyone who attended had a fun time. A big thank you to all the parents who volunteered to help on stalls and to all our sponsors who donated prizes and money to help us put on this event.

Did you wonder what we used the food items for that we asked children to donate in exchange for wearing own clothes back in June? We used them to make up the hampers that were the prizes on our hambola stall. This year we managed to make 65 hampers!





## **BACK TO SCHOOL PICNIC - 12TH SEPT**

We will be holding a back to school picnic on Friday 12<sup>th</sup> September. This is a relaxed event where you are invited to bring the family, pack a picnic and a rug and catch up with other parents and meet new ones. No need to book. This event is free. There will be a licensed bar available.

### **PSA DATES FOR NEXT TERM**

Back to school picnic - 12<sup>th</sup> September School Disco - 23<sup>rd</sup> October Christmas Fair - 28<sup>th</sup> November Panto at Worthing - 13<sup>th</sup> December

## JOIN THE PSA

Have you enjoyed coming to the events that have been organised this year by the PSA? Have you thought that it might be fun to get involved? If so drop us an email or let us know via your class rep. Joining the PSA is a great way to get to know other parents but also to get to know the school better. We are a friendly bunch and we do have lots of fun!



Thank you for all your support and have a fantastic summer holidays.

The PSA Team